
NEW FERRY PARTY IN THE PARK 
 

NEW FERRY PARK, LONGFELLOW DRIVE, NEW FERRY, WIRRAL CH62 5AZ 
THURSDAY 2nd JUNE, 2022   10.30am till 5.00pm 

 
You are invited to bring your pre 1960 registered vintage car or motorcycle to our jubilee celebration event on 

Thursday 2nd June. We will be placing the vintage vehicles close to the full scale part original/part replica WW2 
Spitfire and the 40s/50s/60s entertainers by the park pavilion where there are flushing toilets.  All participating 
drivers will be given a voucher for free tea/coffee and sandwich from one of the cafes in nearby New Ferry 

Centre, just a 5 minute walk away.  You will also be able to use this unique opportunity to photograph your 
vehicle infront of the iconic WW2 Spitfire aircraft if you fill in this application form and return it to us in 

advance of the event. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
SIGNED: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………     DATE: ……………………………………………… 
 
FOR ALL ENQUIRIES, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Mark Craig 
Mobile: 07746073914 
Email: newferrymarkets@gmail.com 

 
 

Please return this form to: New Ferry Community Land Trust, 78-80 New Chester Road, New Ferry, Wirral, Merseyside 
CH62 1AD. 
 
Alternatively, please email the completed form to newferrymarkets@gmail.com 

 

Vintage Car Booking Form –  
New Ferry “Party in the Park”, 02/06/22 
 
 

 
Name: 

 
Address: 

 
e-mail:  

 
mobile: 

 
Vehicle registration number: 

 
Please tell us what your vehicle is and the date it was first registered (sorry, but this must be before 1st January 1960). 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:newferrymarkets@gmail.com

